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May 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Year 10 Parent and Carers, 
 
 Year 10 Short Course GCSE RE - Reminder of exam and exam briefing 
 
This is a reminder that Year 10 Short Course GCSE RE students will be sitting their exam at 1pm on 
Wednesday 21st May. 
 
Students will be released from lessons at 12pm on Wednesday. They will go straight to the compulsory 
exam briefing in the Main Hall. All Short Course students are expected to attend the briefing before having 
lunch and then going to the Leisure Centre (or designated room) for the exam by 12:45pm. 
 
Students have been reminded about the examination rules. These include: 
• Only black pen can be used 
• Phones should be left at home and cannot be brought into the exam hall 
• No watches may be worn at all 
• Items such as water or pencil case equipment must be brought in a clear container / case. 
 
After school revision will be running as normal at 3:10-4pm on Tuesday 20th May in H4 and H12.  
 
All Short Course students have their revision packs to support their final preparations over this week. 
The whole department wishes our students every success and best wishes for the upcoming exam. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Abby Jones 
Subject Leader - RE 


